
 March Parent & Principal Chat 
 Join Ms. Wheeler for an open conversation 
 to ask school-related questions to the 
 principal, hear about Hope-Hill updates, and 
 engage in conversation with other parents. 

 When?  Wednesday, March 22 from 8:00-9:00am 
 (no need to RSVP - just show up!) 

 Where?  Media Center at Hope-Hill 

 Who?  Hope-Hill parents / guardians / caregivers 

 Why? 
 To have an open forum for parents to bring up 
 questions for Ms. Wheeler and for her to bring up 
 topics of interest to parents 

 We had a great meeting in January, thanks to everyone who came! We spent most of 
 the discussion talking about school communication, including how the school can 
 communicate in real-time to supplement Thurs folders. 

 For March, people suggested various discussion topics, including: the use of 
 non-academic technology in the classroom, class parent representatives, and recess. 

 Mark your calendar for the April Parent & Principal chat: 
 ●  April: Tuesday, April 18, 8-9am 

 If you have any questions, suggestions, feedback, or would like to help with 
 organizing these gatherings, please reach out to Robin Tolochko (GO Team Vice Chair) 
 at  robin.tolochko@gmail.com  or 770-289-1717. 
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